Should the UK have a Chief Risk
Officer?

News story

Calls for the government to appoint a Chief Risk Officer are the topic of our
latest blog.

The Deputy Government Actuary Colin Wilson examines these issues and other
calls for reassessments as to whether the UK is sufficiently prepared to
address extreme risks and he also identifies several questions that need
answering. Read more in the latest GAD blog.
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